
PTO NEWSLETTER, 12-6-2016 
 
Good afternoon CRA Family, 
 
Science Night is coming up on February 3rd, 2017 & we need your help! We need at least 25 volunteers 
to be able to run the science stations that we have planned & believe me, they are AWESOME!  Please 
sign up today at this link Science Night Volunteers . This is one of the best nights of the year at CRA, it 
really gets everyone excited about science! 
 
Don't forget to click through our school website before you check out on Amazon, our school earns 4-8% 
of the total purchase price & it really adds up. 
 
Thank you! 
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http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054ea8a929a0fe3-science

